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I strongly oppose this proposal. Mail in voting allows me and all other voting 

Oregonians to take time to make informed choices on our ballots. 

This proposal would place a huge and unnecessary burden on the ability of all 

Oregonians to vote. 

I take such pride in our vote by mail system and consider it the gold standard in 

election fairness and security.  


